


In the Name of God, the Most Compassionate, the Most Merciful 
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By  

The High Council for Human Rights 

Of  
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Regarding Massoud Mosaheb and Kamran Qaderi 

 

 

 In response to Letter received by the Special Procedures Mandate-Holders 

appertaining to health conditions of Messrs Massoud Mosaheb and Kamran 

Qaderi, please be advised that upon announcement by the State Prisons and Security 

and Corrective Measures Organisation, the abovenamed have round-the-clock and 

complete access to doctors. Recent polymerase chain reaction tests conducted at 

Rasoul Akram Hospital to determine whether the two were infected with COVID-

19 also came to be negative.  

 Furthermore, the aforesaid enjoy unhindered access to family visits and are, 

with no let or hindrance, entitled to receive legal consultations from their lawyers 

both through phone or during in-prison appointments. It is hereby notified that 

Kamran Qaderi had even been furloughed. 

 With all rights and privileges thereto pertaining. 
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